May 14th 2020
To Our Valued Patients & Families,

We hope this finds you and your family in good health. Our community has been through a lot over the last few months, and all of us at Lasky Pediatric Dental Group are looking forward to resuming our “new normal” habits and routines. While many things have changed, one thing has remained the same: our commitment to your safety while Nurturing Healthy Smiles.

Infection control has always been a top priority for our practice. Our infection control processes are made so that when you receive care, it’s both safe and comfortable for you, your child, and our LPDG  team members. With that being said, we want to share with you some of the current and newly implemented infection control procedures, recommendations, and guidelines we follow per the American Dental Association (ADA), the US Centers for Disease Control (CDC), and the Occupational Safety and Health Administration (OSHA). We will continue to follow the activities of these agencies to ensure we are up-to-date on any new infection control procedures. 
You will see many changes when you arrive at the office for your next dental appointment. We made these physical changes to protect our patients, their families and our team members. We like to think of it as “More PPE but the same TLC”.
· You’ll be asked some Covid-19 screening questions when you enter the office and your temperature will be taken.
· You will need to use the provided hand sanitizer upon entering the office. You will also find some in the reception area and in other parts of the office to use as needed.
· “Sneeze guards” have been installed at the reception desk and we no longer offer magazines, books, colored pencils etc. since these items are difficult to clean and disinfect.

· Appointments will be managed to allow for social distancing between patients.

· We ask that only essential people accompany the patient to their dental visit to limit the number of people in the dental office at any given time.

· The treatment area will look different. Besides our standard universal precautions we have added additional PPE and safety measures such as physical barriers between dental chairs 

· Hospital grade vapor disinfectants and UVC air filters will be used throughout the office.
We look forward to seeing you again and are happy to answer any questions you may have about the steps we take to keep you and your family safe while in our office. Feel free to contact us at 818-465-7545 or StudioCity@LaskyPediatricDental.com
Sincerely,

Dr. Michael Lasky, Dr. Jill Lasky, and Dr. Adi Genish
